
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
In the Republic of Uganda in Africa, 

there are still many women and children 
suffering from the disasters of war and 
aids. The Student Council of the former 
Awa Minami high school has been 
supporting Uganda for 14 years up until 
school closing this spring by holding 
supporting bazaars for Uganda. We sent 
some used sewing machines which were 

from previously closed domestic course, and a job training school 
named “The Awa-Minami Dressmaking School” was 

 built in 2001. Children there are obtaining operating funds for the 
school and living expenses through the farming. But they are in a very 
difficult situation because the used 
truck which was given by Awa-Minami 
high school has broken down. In order 
to purchase another used truck, 
1200,000 yen will be needed, so they 
need an urgent fund support. Please 
do not extinguish the source of fire 
for international cooperation which 
the youth in the community lit up. 
Please help and support them. 
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